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HEADQUARTERS

UNITED STATES ARMY FORCES, FAR EAST
AN

—— EIGHTH UNITED STATES ARMY

OFFICE OF THE COMMANDING GEMERAL
APO 33, Sen Framciece, Celifernie

23 December 1954
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Dear Mr, President:

¥ith the approach of the Holiday Season, I
wish to send to you and Mrs. Rhee the sincere
Christmas greetings of your friends of the Eighth
Army. The Army takes pride in its historical
association with the President and the people of
Korea. I hope that the Holiday Season and the
New Year will bring happiness and prosperity to
you and yours.

Sincerely yours,

o Dyl

MAXWELL, D. TAYLOR
General, U. S. Amy
Cammanding

His Excellency, Syngman Rhee
President of the Republic of Korea

Kyung Mu Dai
Seoul, Korea




